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A Leaders' First Aid Course is being held in January, the venue will be given

later, but we do know the dates - so book them and turn up; you can never

know too much about First Aid!  The dates are:

January 5th. 8th. 12th. 15th. 19th. 22nd and 26th.

Scouting events for the rest of 1986 are:--

To: Mrs Nancy Baker,              From: Name:______________________________
    Gang Show Business Manager,
    47, Highfield,                      Address:___________________________
    LETCHWORTH, 
    Herts, SG6 3PY.                     _______________ Post Code:_________

 July 5) 
Icknield Shield Competition.

      6) 

Sept 10  District Leader Meeting.

Oct   8  Dist. Leader Meeting (N/jar)

 "   18) 
Operation Nightjar.

     19)

Nov   1  Swimming Gala (Prov)

 "   12  District Leader Meeting.

Feb 12  District Leader Meeting.       

 "  16  B. P. Guild Cup.

Mwr 15/16  Whalebone Trophy.  

Apr  9  District Leader Meeting.

 "  11)
    12) Patrol Leaders' Training
    13)                  Course.

Jun 11 District Leader Meeting.

 "  20)
    21) District Scout Jamboree.
    22)

G A N G   S H O W   ' 8 5   -   B O O K I N G   F O R M .

Telephone : Letchworth 684782.          Telephone;_________________________

Please send me the following tickets for the Gang Show for which I enclose a
STAMPED, ADDRESSED ENVELOPE and cash/cheque in the value of £_______________ 

Number of tickets required:
Gang Show '85 starts at
7. 00 PM each evening.    seats    26    27    28     29    30

Nov.  Nov.  Nov.   Nov.  Nov.

Adult/Child/OAP

Adult

Child/OAP

75p   

Make cheques payable to: "L & B DSC Gang Show a/c".

£1. 00

£1. 75.

all    TUES  WEDS  THURS  FRI   SAT   £    p

Total amount enclosed:     £



At the first two Gang Show rehearsals between 30 and 40 Cubs 'signed on' to

take part in this year's Gang Show.

As there is a special item, specifically written for Cubs, we need those who

signed on to come to rehearsals! BUT since we resumed at the begining of Sept.,

little more than a dozen have turned up!!!  And we can't do their item without

them.

Leaders, will you remind your boys, and ENCOURAGE them to come to rehearsals

regularly; it will help us to put on a show to which you would be proud to

bring your friends. We're doing our bit - help us by doing your bit too.

and girls to have the opportunity to
take part.

Thanks to you all,

Summer '85, now nearly over, has been
one of very inclement weather, especially
affecting our many Pack Holidays. Camps
& Expeditions.

Nevertheless, that inclemency was not
adverse enough to dampen the spirits of
our many Cubscouts, Scouts and Venture
Scouts who ventured out into the great
outdoors.

The reports I have received give clear
evidence that our boys and girls have
had a fair share of adventure, fun and
new relationships.  Amongst the activit-
ied carried out were hikes, mountain
walks, climbing, abseiling, nature trails
Crafts, Canoeing, Sailing, Alpine and 
Glacier Expeditions (Venture Scouts), &
of course, & wide range of games.

A Cub-scout who achieves the pinnacle of
his Cub-scout career by earning the
'Gold Arrow' award has without doubt
displayed characteristics of determination,
dedication, humility, workmanship and
fellowship.

To allow this achievement to pass by
without special attention is sad.

To rectify this situation we shall be
holding two 'Gold Arrow Award' days per
year.  Each day will offer the Cubs fun,
films and food, capped off with a pres-
entation of a special certificate.

The P. C. Forms returned to me from the
site-visiting commissioners indicate to
me that our activities this summer have
been of good quality, behaviour & scout
spirit.  A D. C. can't expect more from
his district's ambassadors.

Thank you & well done to all you Cub-
scouts, Scouts and Venture Scouts. May
I also thank all you leaders, & your lay
help for making it possible for our boys
                        (Cont'd next col)

At the presentation, the Cubscouts'
parents and Ieaders will be invited to
see their boys and to partake in Coffee
& Biscuits afterwards.

NEXT CO-ORDINATOR. NEWS IN BY 27th OCT.
COLLECT CO-ORDINATORS FROM SCOUT SHOP ON
THURSDAY 31st. OCTOBER.

Will all Leaders please submit to Christine
ADC, Cubs, the names of all their boys
who have achieved the Gold Arrow between
1st. January & 25th. October 1985, NO
LATER THAN 18th. October 1985.

The first award day will be:
  26th. October, 11.00hrs @ St Michael's
  Church Hall, Broadway, Letchworth.
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